
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT  

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TOLEDO BANKRUPTCY COURT’S 3:00 P.M. CLOSURE ON MAY 
8, 2025, DUE TO POWER MAINTENANCE WORK BY TOLEDO EDISON 

Due to power maintenance work by Toledo Edison, the Toledo Office of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court, 
Northern District of Ohio, located at the PNC Building, 405 Madison Avenue, Toledo, OH will close early 
on Thursday, May 8, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. The courthouse and intake desks will be closed, and after 3:00 p.m., 
no face-to-face assistance will be available. The courthouse will reopen Friday, May 9, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Filers may contact the appropriate court at the following phone numbers, between regular business hours 
of 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., for assistance: 
 

• Akron –  (330) 252-6100 
• Canton –  (330) 458-2120 
• Cleveland –  (216) 615-4300 
• Toledo –  (419) 213-5600 
• Youngstown –  (330) 742-0900 

 
 
FOR THE COURT 
Josiah C. Sell, Clerk of Court 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 
 
Date of Issuance: May 5, 2025 


